
Kindergarten 
Night Out 

(Postponed from January)

Please join us for Kindergarten Night Out! McKinley Withers, from 
the Health and Wellness department, will be joining to give us some 

tips and tricks to manage behavior in the kindergarten classroom. As 
a special bonus, kindergarten teachers will be paid to attend this 

session. Please sign up on JPLS ASAP. You will still need to sign up in 
JPLS even if you were registered for the January class. 

February 9, 2022
4:15-5:15 ASB Auditorium


